22" October 2021

Catherine Murphy
Dail Eireann
Leinster House
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

Re PQ ref 50570/21

Dear Deputy Murphy,

Tallaght Ospidéal
University | Ollscoile
Hospital Thamhlachta

An Academic Partner of Trinity College Dublin

| write in response to the below mentioned PQ and have given the response below.

PQ ref 50570/21

To ask the Minster for Health the waiting times for patients awaiting an appointment at the falls clinic in
Tallaght University Hospital; and the number of patients on the waiting list.

Response

There are currently 22 (new patients) on the falls clinic list and 7 on the return waiting list.
Of the new patients: 12 of these have an appointment up until the 1% December.

10 patients are awaiting appointments.

The patients who are waiting appointments will have an appointment before the end of the year.
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Tallaght University Hospital is a registered
business name of ‘The Adelaide and Meath
Hospital, Dublin Incorporating The National
Children’s Hospital'.



